
Thank you . . . 
for helping us pursue our dreams.
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This past May, the proud members of the Class of 
2011 processed through beautiful Fisher Garden 
to receive our degrees from Rhodes College. The 
Commencement ceremony signified the completion 
of four extraordinary years for all of us – years that 
would not have been possible without your generosity.

Each year the Annual Fund supports everything from 
scholarships, lectures and research to new computers, 
renovations and new trees. Most important, your gift 
allows students like me to follow our passions and 
pursue our dreams.

On behalf of the Class of 2011, thank you for your 
support of Rhodes College. 

With appreciation,
Stephanie Mingos  ’11

P.S. - Join us on campus for 
Homecoming/Reunion Weekend, 
October 21-22, 2011

2000 North Parkway, Memphis, TN 38112-1690
rhodes.edu
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